
 

MEMORANDUM 

CC-24-058 

 
Ordinance 24-17, An Ordinance of the City Council of Homer, Alaska Amending the FY24 Capital Budget 

by Re-Appropriating $118,000 from the Homer Accelerated Roads and Trails (HART) Trails Fund to 
Purchase a Tractor and a Heavy-Duty Truck. City Manager.  

 
Item Type: Backup Memorandum 

Prepared For: Mayor Castner and Homer City Council 

Date: February 27, 2024 

From: Rob Dumouchel, City Manager 

 
Vehicle and equipment needs for the Parks Maintenance Division of Public Works have changed 
over time, and this ordinance would take existing HART Trails appropriations and modify them to 
allow for the purchase of items that are a better fit for current focus and staffing levels.  
 
In 2023, some tasks assigned to the Parks Division were redistributed to other 
departments/divisions to address the unsustainable nature of the Parks Division’s work load. The 
restructured Parks Division is now focused on park maintenance, and it needs specialized 
maintenance vehicles as opposed to a small fleet of light trucks. 
 
The FY24 Capital Budget included an appropriation for four trucks ($150,000 – vehicles E-129, E-
120, E-107, and E-101) and some equipment for the Parks Division’s side-by-side ($10,000) for a 
total of $160,000 in appropriations. We have acquired one of the four trucks at this time ($42,000) 
which leaves $118,000 remaining. This proposed ordinance would convert the remaining funds 
into a tractor and one heavy-duty truck that can plow, sand in winter and serve as a water truck in 
summer. 
 
The heavy-duty truck will likely take up to a year to procure due to supply chain issues. Trucks, 
particularly specialty and heavy-duty trucks, have had lead times of one to two years in many 
cases. The tractor is something that we believe we can procure in time for the 2024 summer 
season.  
 
If this ordinance is approved, Administration will be considering shifting some contracted facility 
snow plowing services to the Parks Division. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Adopt Ordinance 24-17 
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